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27th March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers           

 

The vast majority of our pupils are now staying home with their families. We do hope you have 

been able to relax, even if only for a little while and are enjoying the sunshine. As school closure 

and isolation is set to continue for several weeks at least, we want to make sure you have got all 

the support you need to help your children to continue to learn at home. 

Staff are working on identifying new online resources to help you with this but before promoting 

these to you, we are checking the resource content for suitability, ease of use, and whether it is 

likely to be engaging for our pupils. Further links will be accompanied with supporting information 

from the teachers, to help you make best use of each resource. We aim to release a holiday 

activity sheet for use over the holiday period Monday 6th April-Friday 17th April 2020 and will also 

be releasing a new home learning activity guide for the period of 20th April-1st May 2020 in time for 

the start of the new term.      

I also want to remind parents that although only a very low number of children and staff are now in 

school, we are still here to support you. The school office is currently staffed between 8.30am and 

3.30pm daily.  At least one member of the Senior Management Team: Debbie Willemse, Gary 

Myers, James Treen and Jenny Mare are in school every day, and can be contacted via the school 

office. All teachers can be contacted either via the school office or directly. All school email 

addresses follow this format: firstname_surname@oakfield.surrey.sch.uk and can be found on our 

website. https://www.oakfieldjunior.com/page/?title=Staff&pid=13 

Finally, we welcome feedback from you, our parents and carers. What is working for you, and what 

it is proving challenging. We will be glad of any ideas you have as to how we can continue to 

support you during this extraordinary time.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Willemse  
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